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Friday 26th April 2019      Newsletter No: 27 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back to term 5 – I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed the gorgeous 

weather. We have had a productive start to the term and all the classes are enjoying their 

topics – please keep a look out for class newsletters from Mrs Bailey, these are also posted on 

the school website. 

 

We have been very fortunate to receive a generous donation from the Jack Foat Trust – this 

has enabled us to purchase a class set of 30 tablets with a portable charging trolley. This will 

benefit the children’s learning enormously – we are in the process of setting the children up on 

Prodigy maths (login details are to be sent home) and on Times Table Rock Stars. They can also 

be used for spag.com and for the children to complete Accelerated Reader quizzes and 

research. We really are lucky to be part of such a strong community (community is our value 

this term too!) and the school council have made Jack Foat a thank you card. We are still 

continuing our fund raising for the school minibus which will also enable to children to 

participate in wider curriculum events and attend events at other schools. This would also be a 

real boost for the community.  

 

Have a lovely weekend – we wish our Chair of Governors, Nick Hassall, all the best as he runs 

the London Marathon on Sunday – if you wish to follow his progress on the day there’s a free 

Virgin London Marathon app with a tracker - his running number is 38758. 

            

 

 

Fiona Crascall 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

Phil the Bag 

We are having a Phil the Bag fundraising collection. Please fill the bag with unwarnted clothes, 

shoes, household linen, belts and handbags. Our recycle day is Wednesday 8th May 2019. 

Everyone is welcome to take part. Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

PTFA Update 

Thank you for supporting events in the school year so far. Every bit of help or donation makes a 

difference. 

 

Upcoming events - please refer to letters in bags and Facebook updates over the coming days. 

Reminders are also written on the outdoor whiteboard just prior to events. 

 

For general information about the PTFA please see our updated page on the school website. 

 

 
 

 

Sign of the week 

 
Perseverance 

 
 

 

Attendance 

 

Class % 

Reception  100 

Robins – year 1 100 

Magpies – year 2 94.83 

Owls – year 3 100 

Hawks – year 4 100 

Eagles – year 5 99.04 

Falcons  year 6 100 

 
Please make sure that you either fill the child collection book in during the morning or ring the 
school before 12 if somebody else is collecting your child – it interrupts learning in the 
afternoon if we have to ring down to classes.  Thank you for your support. 
 



Star of the week 

 

Year R Fledglings Kaiden Ring for making good choices.  

Year 1 Robins Lottie Thorpe for her beautiful handwriting.  

Year 2 Magpies Julia Jagiello for fantastic focus in her English work this week.  

Year 3 Owls Jack Marsden for always trying his hardest in Maths even when it 

is challenging.  

Year 4 Hawks Amelia Stevenson for her hard work and progress in Maths and 

writing.  

Year 5 Eagles Harry Ryder for a great enthusiastic work.  

Year 6 Falcons Elvin Higgins for working brilliantly in Science this week.  

      

Dates for your diary 

 

Terms 4 and 5  

Thursday 9th May Maths calculation workshop for parents with Miss Brown 

Monday 13th May SATs week for year 6 pupils – free breakfast club for these 

pupils with Mrs Crascall 

Wednesday 22nd May KS1 Shared learning at 3.15 in classes 

Thursday 23rd May KS2 Shared learning at 3.15 in classes 

Friday 24th May End of term 5 

Monday 3rd June INSET day – no children in school 

Tuesday 4th June Children in school for start of term 6 

Tuesday 4th June Van Cols in for Class photographs. 

                                                                            
 

 

 
 
 

 

 


